April 3, 2025

Matthew P. McKenzie, Chairman
Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 12
Bay Minette, Alabama 36507

Re:  Bid Acceptance Recommendation _
Baldwin County Probate & Revenue Office Renovations at the
Robertsdale Central Annex

Mr. McKenzie,
Please consider this letter as my formal recommendation o accept thé Bid from
M.W. Rogers Construction Co, LLC for the above-referenced project. Their bid of

$1,601,185.00 is the low bid and appears to be responsible in cost, time and
technical composition. a

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
.%%J/%\)
] yi Wilson, Architect
Ensls:




